
 

W/C 30th September 2024 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

We’re already over half way through the half term; thank you for everything that you are 

doing at ensuring that your child(ren) are here every day! 

  

Just a few updates for the week ahead: 

• Jewellery…from Monday 7th October: 

o Any jewellery, outside of a single stud earring and a watch will be 

confiscated 

▪ At the start of the day by tutors – there will be no 

sanction for this 

▪ If a student is found later on during the day wearing 

jewellery a red flag will be given and the jewellery will 

be confiscated; there will be a 20-minute detention 

will be sat in B003 at the end of that day to have the 

jewellery returned 

o Exceptions will be made where jewellery is an item of religious 

significance 

• We have a Trust INSET on 11th October and, as such, school is not open on this 

day 

• A reminder that parents/carers should not be parking on yellow lines or 

hatchings adjacent to the school 

  
Thanks so much for your continued support – have a great weekend! 
 

Many thanks, 

Matt Turton 


